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Dear Parents/Carers,


I hope you managed to enjoy the half term holiday, and 
could get out and about in the much warmer weather.


I am absolutely delighted to say that our 
school will be fully open again from March 8th.

We cannot wait to welcome our children back, and get on 
with business as usual. It really looks as though there is 
light at the end of the tunnel.


As a staff, we are now going to put plans into place to 
ensure a safe learning environment for everyone.


We will send out all the details you will need before the 
children return.


I would like to say a huge thankyou to all our key worker 
families, who are keeping all those essential services 
going.


Take care everyone, and be kind to each other.


We are in this together.


Mrs Robertson



